
From: Harlow, Cathy <Cathy.Harlow@justice.govt.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 2 July 2020 11:39 AM 
Subject: RE: Proposed Southland Water and Land Plan - Topic A 
 

Good morning 

 

I have referred the memorandum of the Royal Forest and Bird Protection Society of New 
Zealand Inc and Southland Fish and Game Council dated 2 July 2020 to Judge Borthwick 
who directs: 

 

Granted on the terms sought but no further extensions will be made. 

 

J E Borthwick 

Environment Judge 

2 July 2020 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Cathy Harlow 

Hearing Manager 

Environment Court of New Zealand | Land Valuation Tribunal 

| 20 Lichfield Street | PO Box 2069 | WX11113 | Christchurch 

DDI: +64 03 367 6804| Mobile: 027 629 2355 

E-mail: Cathy.Harlow@justice.govt.nz 

 

Please note I may be working from home so please try my mobile if my DDI is not 
answered. 

 

mailto:Cathy.Harlow@justice.govt.nz

